
Bob Jeannotte Buick GMC, inc. is running a special for you and the PCEP family.

Any parent, teacher, grandparent, etc that comes in and leases or purchases

a new Buick or GMC, we (Bob Jeannotte) will donate $150 (per vehicle) back

to the PCEP Marching Band. $100 will go to the band and $50 will go into

your student band account. If you have no children in the band program, 

you can pick a child or donate the full $150 to the program’s general funds.

There is no limit to this, so the sky is the limit! There is no limit to this, so the sky is the limit! 

This deal is good with all GM employee and supplier pricing programs. 

We are looking forward to helping you with a new vehicle needs 

and helping the band program raise money.

When you come in or call, mention that you are part of the PCEP Marching Band.

This is good through the end of June 2026. Depending on how well

the program does; it may be extended. When you call, ask for your regular

salesperson, if you don’t already have one then ask for:salesperson, if you don’t already have one then ask for:

Ray Calvin 734-451-7112 (band parent)

Brent Adani 734-451-7401

The band member must be specified at the time of purchase.

Payments will be sent at the beginning of each month.

Please allow up to 45 days for the payment to be applied to the child’s account.


